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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Debra Moser [djm@tsgcorp.net]
Sent: Monday, July 09, 2012 2:00 PM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Cc: 'David Reinsma'
Subject: RO291, Kawahara Nursery

Hi Barb, 
On behalf of Kawahara Nursery, Trinity requests your approval to suspend semi-annual groundwater monitoring at the 
referenced site, at least until the State Board closure petition is resolved.   
 
We spoke about suspending monitoring some months ago, and based on your verbal approval, we have not conducted 
monitoring at the site this year.  We request a response by email or letter, to document your approval. 
 
Please contact me if you have questions regarding this request. 
 
Thanks very much – 
Regards, 
Debbie 
 

Debra J. Moser, PG, CEG, CHG 
Senior Geologist 

Trinity Source Group, Inc. 
500 Chestnut Street, Suite 225 
Santa Cruz, CA  95060 
Tel:  (831) 426-5600 
Fax:  (831) 426-5602 
Cell:  (831) 212-8846 

The materials transmitted by this electronic mail are confidential, are only for the use of the intended recipient, 
and may also be subject to applicable privileges.  Any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this 
communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify 
the sender.  Please also remove this message from your hard drive, diskette, and any other storage device.   
 


